From: 
Sent: 10 March 2015 15:00
To: Planning
Subject: Contact Form submission from article Planning on www.cherwell.gov.uk

	Contact Form Submission

	Article
	Planning (1717) 
	

	Name:
	MR & MRS D W PEAKE
	

	Address 1:
	28 FLEMINGS ROAD
	

	Address 2:
	28 FLEMINGS ROAD
	

	Town:
	WOODSTOCK
	

	Postcode:
	OX20 1ND
	

	Telephone:
	01993 813641
	

	Email address:
	
	

	Comments:
	[bookmark: _GoBack]WOODSTOCK EAST PLANNING APPLICATION:14/02004/HYBRID This proposal will completely destroy the unique character of Woodstock. Why can't Old Woodstock Town Football Club have facilities in OLD Woodstock? We have an objection to the proposed Pedestrian Access to site at the corner of Hedge End and Flemings Road: this would completely change the ambience of Hedge End and Flemings Road, which is currently a peaceful, quiet, and virtually pollution free area. Any trees forming the boundary of the site where the above Pedestrian Access is proposed should not be removed or destroyed in any way. In conclusion, we oppose any building or development at Woodstock East. 
	



